
 

COUNCIL, 15 JULY 2015  
 
REPORT OF THE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE  
 
DELEGATION OF FUNCTIONS TO THE ONESOURCE JOINT COMMITTEE 

 
 
Governance Committee, at its meeting on 1 July considered a report (attached) concerning 

proposed delegation of functions to the oneSource Joint Committee.  This came about because 

upon the establishment of the oneSource Joint Committee and the implementation of joint 

services, both Councils delegated similar functions to the Joint Committee.  These separate 

delegations have been reviewed and brought together into a single scheme of delegation suitable 

for approval by both Councils.  The joint scheme of delegation will make it easier for both Councils 

and for the Joint Committee to appreciate the precise extent of what is delegated and what is 

retained. 
 

This report has also been presented to Newham to be agreed by its Council and will replace both 

versions in each Council’s respective Constitutions.  This measure was also presented to Cabinet 

(8th July)  

 
The Governance Committee accordingly recommends to Council that the functions listed in 
Appendix 3 of the report be delegated to the oneSource Joint Committee. 


